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Dear Sir / Madam, 

My name is Daniel Ovenden and I live at .
 I am making this submission as an individual representing my own views.  This is my first
representation on the proposed plan.

I am extremely concerned with, and would like to object to, the proposal to re-classify
the land referred to in the subject of this email from AGLV to land on which it is possible
to build houses.  This is based on a number of reasons, that I would like answers to how
they will be avoided:

1. We have a boy coming up to the age of 2 who has quadriplegic cerebral palsy.  He is
extremely sensitive to any noise disturbance. We believe that that the creation of the
additional houses so close to ours will create this type of disturbance, not uts in the build
project but ongoing.

2. We understand that there is an unwritten policy that specifies that a road can only
provide access for up to 200 houses.  The proposed access to the site is via Deanburn
avenue.  If the houses are built this would mean that there would be more than 200
houses.  Therefore an additional access point would need to be provided.  The only other
possible access point is via our driveway.  It i a tree lined, single carriage private drive.
 We will not provide access via this route.

3. This area is a conservation area with various protected species - these should be
preserved at all costs.  On top of this it is a area of real beauty - this should not be
disturbed.

4.  We have 3 children in total - 2 of which will be schooled down (Linlithgow Nursery,
Primary and Academy), with the potentila that the other will be schooled at Donaldsons.
 We would like our children to be able to walk to these schools without additional traffic
that is already a risk every time we walk down the hill.

5. Houses o this plot would obstruct the view from our drive and our bedroom down the
hill to the centre of the valley. 

6. It seems to me that the  infrastructure (schools, doctors etc) is already at capacity -
why would we put more pressure on these facilities?

Please confirm receipt of these objections and ensure a response is available and
accepted prior to any approval of the plan. 



Regards

Daniel Ovenden   




